
Our Lady of the Cross PTOMinutes
March 8th, 2023

Attendance: Leela Cleary, Lauren Yenik, LeeAnne Hutching, Amber LaChette, Jon
Bunch, Nichole Shutter, James Shutter, Emily Worhach, Jessica Tinoco Ramirez,
Monica Klynoot, Becky Kleinfelter, Paul Deloye, Tracey Bender, Joerg Meindl,
Brandon Carl

Call to Order: Leela Cleary

Opening Prayer: Tracey Bender

Treasurer’s Report: LeeAnne Hutching
PTONet Cash: $2,478.29

Old Business:

● Catholic Schools Week- Roller skating was so much fun!
Another family skate night is scheduled for May 4th.

● Student Appreciation Day- Walking Tacos were a hit. We talked about the
possibility of Taco Tuesday or Thursday for next year.

● The PTO funded the cookout for Read Across America Week.
● Pizza lunch- Little Caesars is no longer giving us 1 free pizza for every 5 bought.

We talked about shopping around.



New Business:

● Sight and Sound- PTOwill contribute $200 towards the bus
● High School Dance- Glow theme. Monica and Irma will head it. $5 per student,

at the door
● $3 dress down day on 4/28
● Teacher AppreciationWeek is May 8th-12th. We will stock the fridge for the

teachers and have gift card drawings.
● Grandparents Day- May 18th. The whole school will participate. Light breakfast,

mass and a small activity.
● PTODrive InMovie Night will be held onMay 19th. The children will suggest

and then vote on a movie.
● Field Day- May 25thWe need volunteers. Volunteers MUST have clearances. The

PTOwill provide the tee shirts.
● Fundraisers- Working admission at the Lebanon Fair. We would receive $500 per

evening. Waiting for confirmation that we can do 4 nights instead of 8.
Hersheypark- Volunteers age 16+ can work 4-8 hour shifts and we would receive
$12.50 per hour worked.
Hersheypark- Selling tickets for a discounted price and every 10 tickets sold
would get us 1 free ticket. This was thought to be a good idea for around
Christmas.
Cornhole Tournament- Summertime
Monthly restaurant night out- Chipotle, Texas Roadhouse, Heisey’s

● Prom- 1 senior this year. She is going to be picking something special that she
would like to do.

● Specialty Lunches- OLC Bowl for Easter andWalking Taco’s towards the end of
the year.

● PTOGala Basket- There have been plenty of items donated so there isn’t a need
for the PTO to donate a basket.



● Back to school Mass- Weekend after Labor Day on Saturday.

Thank you for a wonderful year with the PTO!

Amber LaChette
Our Lady of The Cross PTO Secretary


